This department has the following  response to this application as presented:

Noise: Having visited the site the plant is located facing the petrol station and the road and will therefore not cause an issue for the new housing to the rear. As such I have no comments or objections.

Contaminated Land: No comments

Air Quality: No comments

Odour: No comments

Light: No comments

Kind Regards

Neil Whitton

Environmental Protection Officer

Cherwell District Council and South Northamptonshire Council 

Tel - 01295 221623

Email - Neil.Whitton@cherwellandsouthnorthants.gov.uk
http://www.cherwell.gov.uk/  and  www.southnorthants.gov.uk    
Find us on Facebook www.facebook.com/cherwelldistrictcouncil and www.facebook.com/southnorthantscouncil. 

Follow us on Twitter @SNorthantsC or @Cherwellcouncil
